MINUTES
FIELD WALK
CONSERVATION COMMISSION
LOT 1 PHEASANT RUN SUBDIVISION- BUSHNELL ROAD
SATURDAY, JANUARY 8, 2010
9:00 A.M.

The Conservation Commission conducted a Field Walk at 9:00 a.m. on Saturday, January 8, 2010, at Lot 1 Pheasant Run Subdivision located at the end of Bushnell Road.

MEMBERS PRESENT:

Richard Hamel, Joseph Lewerk, Mark Sullivan

OTHERS PRESENT:

Olivia Krauss, Student Ambassador

The Field Walk concluded at approximately 9:45 p.m.

Hans Kvist, Chairman

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT LISBON.

CT ON 1/11/2011 AT 10:00 Am
ATTEST. BETSY M. BARRETT, TOWN CLERK